
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,         11th November 2020 
      
 
We are very aware that all the children are missing out on birthday parties with their friends 
at the moment and for the foreseeable, so we would like to hold parties for them at school!  
Each half-term each class will hold a party in school time as a celebration for all the children 
that have had a birthday within that half-term, we will ensure that we hold parties so that 
every child has the opportunity to attend.     
 
The first party will be on Friday 13th and Monday 16th November for those children that have 
had a birthday since 1st September.  We will continue to hold birthday parties throughout 
the academic year whether there are social restrictions in place or not so that all the 
children can benefit!  The children will enjoy party games, dancing and party food! 
 
Please could we ask you for a voluntary contribution that we can put towards food etc.  
School will then supply everything needed for the parties.  Please note that we can no 
longer accept donations of birthday cake or other food.  If you feel that you can make a cash 
contribution, please send it in an envelope and hand to your child’s class teacher.  Although 
the parties will happen throughout the year, we will need to cover some costs early on; 
therefore we would like to ask for contributions by the end of November please. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Helen Taylor 
Assistant Head 
 
           


